State of North Carolina
Department of Information Technology

Pat McCrory Chris Estes
Governor State Chief Information Officer

November 5, 2015

Members of the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations
Members of Joint Legislative Education Oversight Committee
Members of the Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on Information Technology

Dear Members of the General Assembly and Staff:

This letter serves as a quarterly update on activities of the North Carolina Longitudinal Data System Board
as directed by Session Law 2013-80.

Due to several members not being able to attend the last two meetings, as well as no new information to
share, the last two meetings were canceled; therefore, there is no updated information to relay to you. We
are currently working to set the 2016 meeting schedule.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve as chair of the Longitudinal Data System Board. Please feel
free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
y
=
Chris Estes

e Longitudinal Data System Board Members
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